l Utility Regulator

From the office of the chief Executive

Equo Energy Company Limited,
Office 217, City East Business Centre,
68-72 Newtownards Road,

Belfast,

BT4 1GW

29 March 2019

By Registered Mail

Dear Sirs,
Notice of Revocation of licence to supply gas

| can confirm receipt of the letter from Mr Myles Monaghan (Managing Director) dated 26 March
2019.

Please accept this letter as Notice of Revocation of the licence to supply gas granted to Equo
Energy Company Limited on 7 August 2017 (“the Licence”). This notice is given in accordance
with section 1(a) of Schedule 2 to the Licence.

The revocation of the Licence shall take effect from 3 May 2019 (“the revocation date”) being 30
days after the service of this Notice. Pursuant to Condition 1.12 of the Licence, service of this
Notice is deemed to occur three working days “subsequent to the date of posting” of this letter
by registered mail.

As per Condition 1.11 of the Licence, a licence fee shall be payable for the year 2019/20, given
that the Licence is still active until the revocation date given above. It is expected that this will
be applied pro rata from 1 April 2019 until the date of revocation.
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Chief Executive
Utility Regulator
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